# COUNSELOR'S CORNER

Monthly Newsletter from your FLVS Flex K-5 School Counselos

August, 2024



Mrs. Minger, Mrs. Rohr, and Mrs. Pinkman

## MEET THE TEAM

Hi friends! We are so happy you are here! Your FLVS Flex Elementary School Counselors are excited to work with you this school year. Each month we share a character education trait and host a webinar on the topic. In this monthly newsletter we share information to help you get the most out of your homeschooling experience!

#### GREAT BEGINNINGS

The beginning of a new school year is a great time to get organized and set yourself up for success! Make sure you have your school supplies, you've submitted your home education annual evaluation to your district, and that you have a schedule to direct your learning. Your school counselors are here to help, please let us know how we can support you!



# GIVE A CHEER FOR THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR

### JOIN US!

Our first monthly lesson for the 2024-25 school year is on Wednesday, September 18 at 2pm. The Zoom link and password will be available on your student dashboard.